Request from CPP for Change of Name 
CPP would like to formally change its name to the Committee on Strategic Planning and Priorities. The reason is to emphasize what in fact is now our charge: to coordinate and assess strategic planning and priorities across campus. We are in the position of needing to request both strategic plans, and strategic plan summaries from schools, units and planning councils. In that context, changing our name communicates more clearly both our charge and our authority.
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